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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  El Paso County Planning and Community Development 
Attn:  Gabe Sevigny 
RE:  Colorado Springs Police Department (CSPD) Firing Range at PPIR – Projected Traffic 

Information 
Date:  September 16, 2019 
 
This memorandum presents expected traffic numbers for the proposed CSPD firing range facility 
to be located on a 17.2-acre parcel north of the Pikes Peak International Raceway facility. 
 

 Estimated 29 trips to and from the range on daily basis, Monday-Friday, with 75 percent of 
these trips occurring between 7am and 5pm. 

 Less than one percent of the trips will occur between 4pm and 11pm. (Nighttime use of the 
range is one time per quarter).  

 Weekend use is rare and may only occur on average about 5-6 times per year between 
7am and 5pm. The average number of trips on weekends would be slightly lower than 
weekday usage, with an estimate of 15 trips to and from. 

 95 percent of all trips will be coming from the north. The other 5 percent would be from 
either the south or east. 

 The annual number of vehicles driving to the CSPD Firing Range at PPIR will be between 
6570 – 7496 vehicles. It is anticipated that some of our large vehicles (approx. weight 
33,000 lbs.) will need access to the range 4 times per year. In addition, the range would 
receive ammunition deliveries 4-8 times per year on semi-trucks. 
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